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LAKE OAKLAND HEIGHTS ASSOCIATION
 

   PROMOTING FUN AND A COMMUNITY SPIRIT   

  

SEPTEMBER ACTIVITIES 
Saturday, Sept. 6 at 6:00pm  
Chili Cook-Off.  See above. 
 
Tuesday, Sept. 9 at 6:30pm 
Ladies Auxiliary at the home 
of Paulette Howell (673-8989) 
 
Tuesday, Sept. 16 at 7:00pm  
Special Meeting for Bylaw 
changes at the Waterford 
Church of Christ. 
 
Tuesday, Sept. 30 at 7:30pm  
General Election Meeting 
at the Waterford Church of 
Christ on Williams Lake Rd. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WHAT’S GOING ON THIS FALL

WE HAD GREAT FUN AT THE FAMILY FUN DAY & LUAU 
JUDY SANTAVICCA won the 50/50 raffle. LEE & PAULETTE HOWELL  
won the Moby Dick Pet Store certificate and 20 gal. tank. JOE VALENTE 
won the frozen T-shirt and bike race contests. KIMBERLY WOOLSLAYER 
and JASON VAN MILL won the watermelon rescue.  

OUR THANKS TO THE 
CONTRIBUTORS FOR OUR FAMILY 
FUN DAY AND LUAU AND OTHER 

RECENT ACTIVITIES 
ARLENA HETER 
A & W RESTAURANT 
BORICS 
BURKE LUMBER 
CALIFORNIA BAGEL & DELI 
CAROLYN BREE 
COACH’S CORNER 
DARRYL MOORE 
GREEN APPLE RESTAURANT 
LAKELAND SOFTWATER 
LYNN WOOLSLAYER 
MOBY DICK PET STORE 
PAULETTE HOWELL 
PETE’S OVEN BAKERY 
REBECCA GWIN 
ROSE’S SECOND TO NUNN 
SIMPLY NATURAL HEALTH FOODS 
STEWART’S MENS WEAR 
TENUTA’S FOOD LANE 
WALTON LIQUOR STORE  
WESTLAND GREENHOUSE 
Please keep these individuals and 
merchants in mind when you shop.

 

LOHA CHILI COOK-OFF AND MUSIC IN THE PARK 
Saturday, September 6th at 6:00 pm 

 
All LOHA members are invited to bring a pot of chili and enter our chili cook-off contest. 
Participants will taste all entries.  They will then cast their vote to determine who has the best 
chili in the neighborhood.  Please bring your own beverages.  After eating chili and deciding 
on the winner, our MUSIC IN THE PARK will begin at 7:00 pm.  The entertainment will be the 
ORION COMMUNITY DRUMMERS.  There will also be a bonfire, weather permitting.  Any 
questions can be directed to Pam Pope (673-1802) or Sharon Gwin (674-3305). 

OCTOBER ACTIVITIES 
 
Tuesday, Oct. 14  
Ladies Auxiliary  For date, 
time & location, contact Pam 
Pope at 673-1802. 
 
October Board Meeting  
Date and location to be 
determined. Call Carolyn Bree at 
673-5347. 
 
Friday, Oct, 31 at 7:30pm 
Halloween Costume Judging 
and Pumpkin Carving 
Contest 

CAMERA LOST 
If anyone found a digital 
Canon camera w/ a neck 
strap at the beach or in 
the parking lot, please 
contact Carolyn Bree at 



THESE ARE THE PEOPLE IN YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD 
 

 
 

 
 

SERVICES OFFERED BY RESIDENCE OF LOHA 
Carolyn Andrews (674-4303) – babysitting 
Jason Babcock (248-230-6601,2) does meticulous 
   pressure washing 
Jessica Baker (673-9734) is an Avon Representative 
   Call her for the most recent booklet. 
Carol Leonard (420-7957) - your neighborhood  
   Town and Country Real Estate Agent 
Ken Mattheis owns Hank’s Fly Fishing at 1015 S. 
   Baldwin Rd in Lake Orion  (248-393-1500) 
Cliff Miller (673-8346)– scissors, knives, mower  
   blade sharpening 
Darryl  Moore (673-5347) turns pictures into DVDs 
Nancy Murray (674-7036) – customizes candy  
   wrappers for any occasion 
Paige Murray (674-7036) – babysitting, dog and  
   house watching 
Tami Rossman (673-1184) is an independent  
   Beauty Consultant for Mary Kay Cosmetics 
Faith and Kimberly Woolslayer (674-1671) do baby 
sitting and pet sitting 

The LOHA Newsletter is made available in print through the Waterford Church of Christ. 

ITEMS FOR SALE 
Compost Drum-$379. or best 
offer.  Sue Miller- 673-8346       

 THANKS  to all the LOHA Board Members and Others who worked to create community. 
Gordon Woolslayer, President, supported all the Board Members, worked to get a hot water heater installed 
in the Weenie Shack, played music at the Family Fun Day and Luau & successfully ran all meetings. 
Tim Daly, Vice-president, organized the beach opening & closing schedules, took video pictures at the beach 
opening, did odd jobs like cleaning the beach, cooking pancakes and selling 50/50 tickets.  
Carolyn Bree, Secretary, recorded meeting minutes and kept the community informed of events and news 
through the Newsletter. 
Lynn Woolslayer, Treasurer, purchased a new refrigerator for the Weenie Shack and paid the Association’s 
bills.  As Beach Attendent she made sure that things went smoothly at the beach, cleaned up the goose poop 
and tiled the Weenie Shack floor. 
Lou Tiernan, Boating Director, made sure that keys were made for the boat dock and ramp, fixed the boat 
dock lock and made sure that boat slips were filled 
Lee Howell, Expeditor, fixed and installed the LOHA sign, organized the beach clean up, got more sand for 
the beach and with 3 other men shoveled it onto the beach, had steps and a railing to the water installed. 
Don Osborne, Legal Director, filled the vacant position. He cooked pancakes at 2 breakfasts, helped at the  
July 4th events and the Family Fun Day & Luau. He is pursuing winter boat storage in the beach parking lot. 
Sharon Gwin, Promotional Director, organized the beach opening, advertised the garage sale, sent out 12 
Welcome Packets, worked at all the summer’s activities and proof read all the Newsletters. 
Dan King, Safety Director, purchased new floats for the swim area, installed and will take out the buoys, 
replaced broken boards on the merry-go-round and checked on the safety of  the playground equipment. 
Pam Pope, Social Director, planned and executed 1 winter, 8 summer and 2 fall very time comsuming 
activities.  These events included shopping, cooking and facilitating. 
Bethany Nelddrett puts the Newsletters, Minutes of Board and Regular meetings and pictures of recent beach 
activities taken by Darryl Moore on the LOHA website, <LOHPA.COM> 

Our Deepest SYMPATHY 
is sent to Gary Hood of 
Aquarina on the recent 
death of his wife, Barbara.  

2008 LOHA BOARD 
MEMBERS 

President – Gordon Woolslayer 
(674-1671) 
Vice-president – Tim Daly  
(673-7731) 
Secretary – Carolyn Bree  
(673-5347) 
Treasurer – Lynn Woolslayer 
(674-1671) 
Boating Director – Lou Tiernan 
(618-0515) 
Expeditor – Lee Howell  
(673-8989) 
Legal – Don Osborne  
(674-3690) 
Promotional – Sharon Gwin 
(674-3305) 
Social – Pam Pope (673-1802) 
Safety – Dan King (673-5873)

THUMBS UP 
Thumbs up to all the 
residents of LOHA who 
have participated in the 
July 4th activities,  
the Pancake  
Breakfast, the  
Senior Citizen’s Special 
Days, the Family Fun Day 
and Luau and the Teen 
Bonfires. Your attendance 
is appreciated by all the 
persons who organize the 
these activities. SPECIAL 
THANKS to Char Valente, 
Bob Majka, Jim & Judy 
Vickers, Larry Gwin, Mary 
Lou Osborne, Val Walter, 
Ron Charbonneau, JoAnn 
Wilson, Faith, Kimberly & 
Jason Woolslayer, Carolyn 
& Sarah Andrews, Jason, 
Steven & Amanda VanMill, 
Alex, Victoria & Nancy 
Karakuc who have worked 
on activities at the beach.   

SEEKING INTERESTED VOLUNTEERS TO 
SERVE ON THE 2009 BOARD 

If you or someone you know would like to get 
involved in running for office and thereby work to 
create and maintain the Beach Association, come 
to the Election Meeting on Sept. 30th. 


